
CITY OF NORTH TONAWANDA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The City of North Tonawanda is considering submission of an application under the 2022 Restore New 

York Community Initiative through the Empire State Development Corporation. The Restore New York 

Community Initiative program provides resources on a competitive basis to address serious needs relating 

to structures in need of renovation, reconstruction, or demolition.  

A public hearing will be held on Tuesday, September 27th 2022 at 6:00 PM in the City Council Chambers 

at City Hall, 216 Payne Avenue, North Tonawanda, New York 14120. Accommodations for disabled and 

non-English speaking residents will be made available upon advanced request. Residents who cannot 

attend the hearing are welcome to express their ideas by calling the Community Development Office at 

716-695-8580 or in writing to: Director, Community Development Office, 500 Wheatfield Street, North 

Tonawanda, New York 14120. 

 

 

 

Property Assessment List 

# Site 

Name/Address 

Sq. Ft. R-

Residential 

C- 

Commercial 

DM-Demolition 

DC- 

Deconstruction 

RH-

Rehabilitation 

RC-

Reconstruction 

V-Vacant 

A-Abandoned 

C-Condemned 

S-Surplus 

 

1 621 Payne 

Avenue- Lowry 

Middle School  

95,795 R RH V 


